
Hello! I am a Master's student studying applied mathematics, and am very excited for this 

opportunity to serve as a representative on the Council of the School of Physical Sciences. I have 

long been passionate about my education and that of others, and serving will allow me to share that 

passion with our 3000-strong student body. In my undergraduate years, I volunteered my time as 

president of several student-professional organizations, developing experience in effective 

leadership and communication. As your representative, I will be your tireless advocate for issues 

relating to educational policy and promotion of an inclusive student culture. I will use social media to 

actively consult the opinions and concerns of students throughout our School, and make sure all 

voices are heard. Thank you for considering me! 


